NORTH PARK

Ophthalmology

April 2024
To the patients of Dr. Holly Parlavecchio:

This notice is to inform our patients that as of May 10, 2024, Dr. Holly Parlavecchio will no
longer be practicing at North Park Ophthalmology.

It has been our privilege to have Dr. Parlavecchio practice medicine at NPO for the past 16
years and to provide the best possible vision care to her patients during her time here. We
appreciate the trust and support Dr. Parlavecchio’s patients have placed in her, and it is our
intention to continue providing the best level of health and wellness for your vision needs going
forward.

Patient records will remain in the hands of North Park Ophthalmology unless a records request
form is completed for the transferring of patient records. This form is available upon request
from our front desk staff who can walk you through this process.

Thank you for your attention to this announcement, and we hope to continue to earn your trust
for your vision care needs through one of our professional, caring doctors here at North Park
Ophthalmology.

Sincerely,

North Park Ophthalmology Physician Team
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